

**Grappenhall Heys Community Primary School**

Stansfield Drive  
Grappenhall Heys  
Appleton  
WARRINGTON  
Cheshire  
WA4 3EA



Email: [grappenhallheys\\_primary@warrington.gov.uk](mailto:grappenhallheys_primary@warrington.gov.uk)  
Phone: 01925212540  
Website: <http://www.grappenhallheys.co.uk>

## **Covid 19 - School reopening - Parental Survey Summary (11/12/2020)**

The Government have announced the intention to reopen schools to Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 after half-term. They also talked about the phasing of other year groups for all pupils for the last month of school. This is not definite and will depend on infection rates. In order to help us plan and understand how parents and carers feel about the current situation, please take a few moments in completing this survey.

1. Please indicate your child's Year group:

Option	Percentage	Quantity
Nursery	12.8%	23
Reception	12.8%	23
Year 1	15.1%	27
Year 2	15.1%	27
Year 3	13.4%	24
Year 4	8.9%	16
Year 5	8.4%	15
Year 6	13.4%	24
Total		179

2. Do you feel your child meets the criteria of a critical worker place?

Option	Percentage	Quantity
Yes	32.9%	55
No	67.1%	112
Total		167

If 'Yes' do you intend to take a place within the Keyworker bubble?

Option	Percentage	Quantity
--------	------------	----------

Yes	19.2%	32
No	80.8%	135
Total		167

3. Do you intend to allow your child to return to school at the earliest date they are eligible?

Option	Percentage	Quantity
Yes	50.3%	84
No	26.3%	44
Not sure yet	23.4%	39
Total		167

4. Please select the option that best reflects your feelings at this time.

Option	Percentage	Quantity
I will return my child to school as soon as I can because I believe the risk is minimal.	31.3%	55
I have no choice but to return my child to school due to my work situation but feel confident the risks will be managed.	13.1%	23
I have no choice to return my child to school due to my work situation but would prefer not to.	5.7%	10
I will not send my child to school until they can return with their sibling.	6.3%	11
I will not send my child to school yet because I believe there is still considerable risk.	21.6%	38
I will not return my child to school until a safe vaccine is found.	1.1%	2
I do not intend to send my child to school until September at the earliest.	19.9%	35
My child is currently shielding and therefore not able to attend school.	1.1%	2
Total		176

6. Seesaw / Evidence Me has been useful during Covid19 to support my child's/children's home learning.

Option	Percentage	Quantity
Strongly Agree	48.5%	81
Agree	45.5%	76
Disagree	6.0%	10
Strongly Disagree	0%	0
Total		167

7. My child has access to a device (iPad, laptop etc) to complete their learning

Option	Percentage	Quantity
Yes	88.6%	148
No	0.6%	1
We have to share due to having more than one child/work commitments which has been difficult.	10.8%	18
Total		167

8. The communication between school and home has been effective:

Option	Percentage	Quantity
Strongly Agree	70.7%	118
Agree	26.9%	45
Disagree	2.4%	4
Strongly Disagree	0%	0
Total		167

9. The engagement between class teachers and children during home learning has been effective:

Option	Percentage	Quantity
Strongly Agree	59.9%	100
Agree	31.1%	52
Disagree	9.0%	15
Strongly Disagree	0%	0
Total		167

Thank you for taking the time to complete this survey.